

Paul Fletcher

Procurement Manager, Stations
Northern Rail
6th Floor,
Northern House,
7-9 Rougier Street
York
YO1 6HZ

Tel Email

Paul.Fletcher3@northernrail.org

Office of Rail Regulation One Kemble Street London WC2B 4AN

> Your reference: Review of the General Approval (Stations) 2010 & General Approval (Depots) 2010

> > 15th April 2013

Dear Sir

Northern Rail response to the ORR's Review of the General Approval (Stations) 2010 & General Approval (Depots) 2010

I write on behalf of Northern Rail Limited in response to the above review, which was circulated in February 2013.

I have set out Northern Rail's response below to the questions in the order as they appear in the review document.

Response to Consultation Questions

Question

Annex B: General Approval(Stations) 2010- proposed changes

I can confirm that Northern Rail accepts the proposed changes in paragraphs 1 to 5 of annex B. We do not have any further comments or suggestions to make

Annex C: General Approval (depots)2010 – proposed changes

Northern Rail accepts the proposed change in paragraph 1 of annex C. We do not have any further comments or suggestions to make.



Annex D: proposed amendments to our template access agreements

Northern Rail accepts the proposed changes in paragraphs 1 to 3 of annex D. We do not have any further comments to make

I trust the representations made in this letter in response to the review document will enable the ORR to reach a considered conclusion in making any subsequent changes to the General Approval (Stations) 2010 & General Approval (Depots) 2010.

Yours faithfully

On behalf of Northern Rail Limited

P/Fletcher

Paul Fletcher

Procurement Manager, Stations